
 

Reminder of forthcoming dates for Parents/Carers  
February   
9th School Closes 
19th School Opens 
21st Year 5 Assembly 9am 
28th  Rec Class Assembly 9am 
   March   
7th Nursery Assembly 9am 
8th Govs FGB 6 – 8pm 
20th  Year 4 only Parents Evening – 3.20 – 7.30pm Last Appt 7.20pm 
21st World Poetry Day 
Year 4 Assembly 9am 
Year 4 only Parents Evening – 3.20 -5.30pm Last Appt 5.20pm 
23rd  Sport Relief Day 
Closing Date for Entries in for Easter Comp 
26th Year 4 to Lineham Far 
27th  Parents Evening 3.20 to 7.30pm Last Appt 7.20pm 
28th  2.30pm Head Teachers Assembly Bronze & Silver Attendance 
Parents Evening 3.20 to 5.30pm Last Appt 5.20pm 
29th  Church for Easter Service led by Y6 & Y2 
2.30pm FOHT presentation Easter prizes 
Year 4 return from Lineham Farm 
School closes 

 

We have had a super half term in school with lots and lots of hard work taking place. The children 
have been involved in many different topics and the highlight of the term was the Art Week we had  
in January. It was lovely to see so many Parents, Carers and Grandparents looking at the fabulous 
artwork and to hear the children explaining what they had to do to produce it. The work now  
displayed in the hall looks amazing. 
We have also had many of our class assemblies; the children were outstanding at showcasing the work 
they have been doing. 
The Year 5 Music morning was also extremely successful as the Year 5’s  showed us all how far they 
have come in 12 months—brilliant.  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank FOHT for all their hard work organising and running the 
Valentine’s Disco. All the children had a fabulous evening. Thank you. 
 
Year 3 News:- Miss Mortimer has decided that from the end of March she is having a break from 
teaching and having a career change. She will still be working in school until then but Mrs O’Donovan 
will become the class teacher in Year 3 from February 19th. 
 
Parking:- We have had several complaints again from Residents in the area about the  lack of regard 
of some Parents/Carers when it comes to Drop off and Pick up times. Unfortunately Residents  are 
having driveways blocked and on some of the roads it would be impossible to get an Emergency  
Vehicle through should anyone be needing the Fire brigade or an Ambulance. Please park thoughtfully. 
 
Money into school:- The Office staff have asked me to remind you all that all monies into school must 
go through the classroom. Children should hand money, in an envelope, to the class teacher. It should 
not come through the office. 
 
PE Kit:- All children must have both their indoor and outdoor PE kit in school everyday. 

 
Children who use an inhaler MUST have these in school EVERYDAY. 


